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[bookmark: _Hlk84937881]COVID-19 EXPOSURE AT JERVIS BAY SCHOOL

Dear parents, carers and staff 

ACT Health has confirmed a COVID-19 case attended the Preschool at Jervis Bay School whilst unknowingly infectious on Friday 8 October.

[bookmark: _Hlk83116874]ACT Health has undertaken a risk assessment, determining the Preschool at Jervis Bay School as a close exposure location on Friday 8 October 2021. Close contacts are being contacted directly and will be given advice about quarantine and testing requirements. 

If your child did not attend the preschool on Friday 8 October but attended on other days, then your child is not considered a contact. 

As a result of this exposure, the school will be closed for a deep clean. The school will be in contact with parents about when the school will reopen.

Information, advice, and resources are available on the ACT COVID-19 website. You can also access frequently asked questions for schools.

If you have any further questions, please contact ACT Health on 6207 7244. 

ACT Health will continue to work closely with the ACT Education Directorate and the Illawarra Shoalhaven Local Health District to ensure the health and safety of all students and staff is maintained. 


Yours sincerely, 

Lana Read
Principal
Jervis Bay School
12 October 2021
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